
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Tori Beth BlackToriBethBlack@scstatehouse.gov
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Subject: Fw: Statement

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Lagomarsino, Katie R. EOP/WHO 
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 2:09:33 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Statement 
 
Danny,
 
I am reaching out to see if the Lt. Governor would be willing to issue a statement or Tweet supporting the President’s 
nominee, Judge Brett M. Kavanaugh, to the United States Supreme Court.
 
You should be receiving factsheets, press releases, and transcripts from our office.
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
Katie Lagomarsino
Special Projects Manager 
 
White House Office of Intergovernmental Affairs
O: 202.456.4754 | C: 202.881.9205 | E: Katie.R.Lagomarsino@who.eop.gov
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